
NOTICES for Sunday 28th November 2021 

 
Sunday 28th November – 1st Sunday of Advent 
9.30am  Family Worship & Baptism  
11.00am  Holy Communion – Said service  
 
Thursday 2nd December 
2.30pm Midweek Holy Communion at St. Antony’s 
 
Sunday 5th December – 2nd Sunday of Advent 
9.30am  Parish Eucharist with choir 
 
Wednesday 8th December  
3.30pm  Messy Church - Crafts, activities, songs, stories, refreshments for 
children and their carers, in the Church Halls. 
 
 

PAT TESTING - Wednesday 1st December 
PAT testing is booked for Wednesday 1st December at 9am so please bring to 
the Parish Office your electrical items used for church purposes by midday on 
Tuesday 30th November. Your items should be ready for collection from midday 
on Wednesday 1st December. Paul 
 

THE PLEDGE APPEAL 
An email / letter has been sent to everybody to explain our Pledge Appeal 2022. 
Please give prayerful thought to what you can afford to give, then complete the 
Pledge card and return it to Paul Jackson c/o Parish Office by Tuesday 30th 
November, even if there is no change from last year.  Michael Turner 
 

MEN’S GROUP EVENT – CHRISTMAS CURRY  
The Men's Group Christmas Curry will be held at 7.30pm on Thursday 9th 
December at the Taste of Bengal, 1 Station Parade, CR2 0PH close to 
Sanderstead Station. We have been going to this restaurant for several years and 
they always look after us well. The likely cost will be around £30-£35 per person 
and we are expecting around 20 people. As ever, ladies are very welcome at 
Men's Group events and we hope that you will be able to join us. If so, please let 
Trevor Hewitt (thew1tt@hotmail.co.uk) or Dick Hibberd (dick.hibberd@gmail.com)  
know as soon as possible but definitely by close of play on Sun 5th December.  



THANKSGIVING SERVICE for Betty Wrigley  
There will be a service of thanksgiving for the life of Betty Wrigley on Friday 10th 
December at 1.30pm held in All Saints Church, followed by a wake in the Church 
Halls. Jim and their two sons, David and John, warmly invite you to join them.  

 
CHRISTMAS DAY LUNCH 
Unfortunately, there will be no Christmas Day Lunch in the halls this 
year. If you have a spare seat at your table and wish to invite someone 
to join with you and your family, please can you contact Rosanne in the 
church office by no later than Thursday 18th December 2021. 
 
RECTOR’S OFFICE 
Rosanne will be working Tues, Wed and Thurs (10am – 2pm) next week instead 
of Mon, Tues, Thurs.  

 
GIVING 
We invite everyone to become a regular giver to All Saints Church. For cash and 
envelope offerings, there are collection plates by the door.  
 
 
 


